
 
December 18, 2020 
 
President Qiu Yong 
Tsinghua University 
Beijing 100084, P. R. CHINA 
 
Dear President Qiu: 

On behalf of everyone at Northwestern University, it is my high honor to congratulate our 
colleagues at Tsinghua University upon the occasion of your 110th Anniversary.   

You, of course, have a great deal to celebrate this year: Tsinghua stands within the top ranks of 
the world’s universities, and has been especially distinguished and productive within the crucial 
disciplines of science and engineering. 

Our Northwestern community has been proud to serve as your partner for many years, 
collaborating in materials science and engineering, as well as in journalism and 
communication.  Indeed, some of our finest students have hailed from Tsinghua.  

With abiding gratitude for your partnership, we look forward to even broader and deeper 
collaborations in the years to come.  

May we continue to innovate together to solve the world’s greatest challenges, and to create a 
more prosperous global community for this generation and those to come.  

Again, congratulations on this most auspicious anniversary.  

Sincerely, 

 

Morton Schapiro  
President and Professor 
 

 


